
 

 

           

January 30, 2018 

 

To:  Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc. 

 5651 West Talavi Blvd. Suite 200 

 Glendale, AZ 85306-1893 

 

RE:  Option to extend ASP Agreement  

This is notice that the City of Coppell, TX is exercising their right to extend the current ASP agreement with 
Redflex Traffic Systems, Inc. as outlined in Section 2. TERM, of the original agreement executed on May 
01, 2013.  By providing written notice in advance of the current contract end date, May 2018, the City of 
Coppell, TX wishes to extend this contract by five (5) years.  This will extend the current ASP agreement 
to May 01, 2023.   

 

_____________________________________ 

Mike Land 
City Manager 
City of Coppell, TX 
255 E. Parkway Blvd. 
Coppell, TX 75019 
972-462-0022 
 

 


